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Operations Overview  

 

 Patient rounds continue to provide positive feedback from our patients.  

 Our census is back up for the Month of December 

 Flu and Covid numbers have increased.  

 Looking at clinic collections for December we collected a total of $563.96 down from 

$1,587.49 at time of service.  

 In the Month of December, the hospital collected $9,460.87 total patient payments of 

which $1021.26 were upfront collections.   

 We have some reports that the roof project is looking good but still awaiting final 

approval from the insurance company. 

 Our roof continues to leak in areas of concern. We had some more damaged ceiling tiles 

and the OR ceiling with the last little rain we had.    

 The Strong Mind Nurse Practitioner has started for the Cohesive. She is training in the 

month of January with other facility counselors, and we are hoping to get our program 

going as soon as February.  

 Room remodeling is ongoing.   

 We continue to await our award letter from ODOT for our grant.   

  


